
November 8, 2020 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School, this is Principal Robert 
Florio with your weekly update: 

• Parents and guardians this quarter is two weeks old and moving fast. Please check your 
students’ progress and remind them this quarter grade and exams will make up two thirds of 
their grade. There is plenty of time to raise or drop grades.  

o ELP – after school Monday through Thursday from 2 to 3 pm in our Media Center and 
through teams offers tutoring, homework assistance and test preparation – please have 
your student take advantage of the help and resources we have to  support their 
success 

o A reminder to our My PCS students and families – they are responsible for following our 
bell schedule and attending classes for the duration unless otherwise instructed – you 
got to be in it to win it! 

• Congratulations to our Hollins Varsity Football team for advancing to the state sectional semi-
finals – they will take on the Largo Packers this Friday 11/13 home at 7 pm. Mr. Zebley will 
provide link when available for you to be able to purchase tickets and come out and support our 
team to victory 

• Underclassmen picture day for online students is Saturday November 14 from 9 am to 3:30 pm 
in the gym  

o A-G – 9:00 to 10:45 am 
o H-N – 10:45am to 12:30 pm 
o Lunch break 12:30 pm – 1:00 pm 
o O-Z – 1:00 to 3:30 pm 

• Our Academies will be hosting a virtual Discovery Night on Monday 11/9 from 6:00 pm to 7:30 
pm – logon information and flyer is available on our website. Please share with friends and 
family 

• Please update your contact information in FOCUS if you have moved or changed phone 
numbers. And please have your student bring back a completed clinic card to our Administration 
office 

• We continue to monitor Tropical Storm/Disturbance Eta –  if there should be any disruption to 
our school schedule – you will be notified directly by our district communication team and 
information will be on our district’s website 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and high spirits! 

See you at the top! 

 


